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The North East United Soccer Club (NEUSC) has implemented the following policy as a means 

of offering a token of appreciation to all volunteers that support the success of the NEUSC 

programming.  

 

Executive Board Members  

• Any executive member serving on the board of directors will receive an honarium to be 

credited after 1 year of service. 

• Depending on the financial status of the association all members serving on the board 

will receive a $200.00. This practice must be approved by the board prior to payout. 

 

Student Coaches 

 

Students (high school and university) who support the NEUSC will be provided an honorarium 

of $150 for each program they support up to a total of $300 per year. Students will be required 

to be supporting NEUSC in a full-time coaching capacity to qualify for this honorarium. This 

includes the Head Coach and Assistant Coach positions. 
 
Referees 

 

Youth level referees who support the NEUSC will be provided an honorarium at the end of the 

summer house league program. Honorarium will be based on a payment of $15 per game 

refereed. 

 

District level referees who support the NEUSC will be provided an honorarium at the end of the 

applicable program they have supported. Honorarium will be based on a payment of $25 per 

game refereed. 
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